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John Hagg graduated from the University of Dayton, located in Dayton, Ohio, in 1989 with a 

Bachelor of Science degree in Accounting.  Upon graduation, he began his career with the 

Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS), Office of Inspector General (OIG) as an 

auditor in the Boston, Massachusetts Regional Office.  Later, he transferred to the DHHS/OIG 

Columbus, Ohio Field Office where he served as a Senior Auditor responsible for health care 

audits.  In November 1999, he was promoted to Audit Manager at the DHHS/OIG Centers for 

Medicare and Medicaid Audits located in Baltimore, Maryland.  Since April 2004, John has 

served as the Director of Medicaid Audits and is responsible for audits of the Medicaid and 

CHIP programs.     

 

During his career, he has received awards in recognition of substantial audit contributions, and 

has also received letters of appreciation citing excellence in audit performance.  In 1999, he 

received the Inspector General’s Excellence in Financial Management Award for identifying a 

$25.3 million Medicaid account receivable resulting from overpayments involving hospitals and 

long-term care facilities in one State.  In 2001, John received the Secretary’s Award for 

Distinguished Service for outstanding accomplishments in addressing concerns involving States’ 

use of upper payment limits that threatened the stability of the Medicaid program.  In 2002, John 

was awarded the Inspector General’s Bronze Medal for Outstanding Employee of the Year.   

 

John is originally from the State of West Virginia.  He has been married for sixteen years and is 

the proud father of two children.     


